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November 18, 2002

Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.
Aztec, NM 87410

RE: PRO Management
Nickles 1M
O-Sec 11, T3IN, 13W
San Juan Co., NM
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Gentlemen:

Please be advised that the above mentioned well is commingled. We will be shutting in
the Dakota side on November 15, 2002 and turning it back on November 22, 2002.

Please be advised if further information is required concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Katharine Jenkins L
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